

Constellation Schools Westpark Community Middle School

"The Right Choice for Parents and a Real Chance for Children!"

July 10, 2023

Dear Families:

As the principal of Westpark Community Middle School, it is my pleasure to welcome new and returning families to a great year at WCMS. We are all excited to have students back in our classrooms and hallways filling them with energy and enthusiasm for learning. It is our mission to help every child feel welcomed, connected, and a part of our WCMS family. Our staff looks forward to hosting in person events for our students including our autumn Costume Party and winter Snow Ball, along with clubs, field trips, and music concerts.

Communication is always key to success. We hope that you will find our website helpful and informative. But we are communicating in numerous ways this school year. Our main form of communication is through the DOJO app. This app allows our staff members to communicate with family members in an efficient manner that families can read at their convenience. Another form of electronic communication will be SchoolMessenger. This format allows you to receive voice messages, email messages, and text messages. Of course, paper communication will come home through your child's backpack. All information regarding how to sign up for the electronic communication will be available at our Open House on August 23rd. But, please feel free to always call the school at 216-251-7200 if you have any questions or concerns.

Academics are always at the forefront of WCMS. We will continue with the My Math curriculum. This curriculum has greatly improved our math test scores. Savaas Interactive Science and Savaas My World Interactive for Social Studies will continue to be utilized by all 5th-8th students. Storyworks Scholastic, our reading program, empowers every student to become a confident, successful reader with unforgettable texts across the genres and rich ELA activities for skill mastery. A rigorous program is necessary for your children to be successful moving into high school and beyond, and I believe that this curriculum will help to be the necessary driving force for our students.

I am honored to serve as the principal of WCMS. It is great to be a part of a community where students, teachers, and parents care for each other and strive to build meaningful relationships that support academic and social-emotional growth. Feel free to contact me with any questions, comments, or concerns at 216-251-7200 or rotolo.deborah@constellationschools.com. I look forward to working with you and assisting each student meet his/her personal goals.

Go Warriors!

Educationally yours,

Deborah Rotolo

Deborah Rotolo, Principal